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What’s inside----- 
1. Shoots 
2. Meetings 
3. Nickles Worth 
 
April Shoot  
 As of right now, the April 
shoot is canceled due to 
the muddy range 
conditions. The next shoot 
will be held on May 7, 
2011. 
 
 
 
Sierra Sportsmen 
Meeting 
 The second quarter 
meeting of the Sierra 
Sportsmen will be held on 
April 11, 2011 at the 
Susanville Pizza Factory, 
starting at 7:00 PM. 
 
 
 
Lassen Regulators 
 The next meeting will be 
at the Janesville Pizza 
Factory on April 15, 2011. 
Time--7:00 PM 
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NICKLES WORTH 
  At the last Regulators 
meeting, I made an 
announcement about the 
selection process that will 
be used for Top Cowboy 
and Cowgirl at the 2011 
Sagebrush Rebellion. We 
will be using the rank 
scoring system to 
determine the winners. The 
rest of the scoring for 
categories will be the same 
as in years past. We 
haven’t used this type of 
scoring before, so we’ll see 
how it works out. 
 Just came down from the 
range and it is really wet 
up there. Even got water in 
the stream next to the 
Cowboy section. 
Hopefully it will be dried 
out and we can get 
everything back in shape 
for the May shoot. 
 There is a Friends of NRA 
dinner on April 30, 2011 at 
the Veterans Memorial 
Hall in Susanville. It 
through the dinner and 
auction that money is 
raised for the grants given 
to local shooting clubs. 
Last year the Sierra 
Sportsmen Club received a 
grant to make 
improvements to the range. 
I encourage everyone that 
can to attend a dinner in  
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their area and support the 
fund raising. 
 I am always open to 
suggestions on improving 
and expanding our club. If 
anyone has ideas on 
getting new shooters into 
the sport of cowboy 
shooting I would be glad to 
hear them. We need to 
bring younger people into 
the sport, as none of us that 
are into it are getting any 
younger. 
 “All tyranny needs to gain 
a foothold is for people of 
good conscience to remain 
silent.” Thomas Jefferson 
 Keep your powder dry and 
deny the enemy the high 
ground.  


